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Royal Blood
Penguin
I Don't Want
to Kill You is
the third
darkly comic
novel in the
John Wayne
Carver series
by Dan Wells,
the first of

which - I Am
Not a Serial
Killer - is now
a major motion
picture. Sixtee
n-year-old John
Wayne Cleaver
has always
known he's
different, but
not because he
only has one
friend (and
doesn't much
like him) and
not because he
regularly helps
out in his

mother's
mortuary. He's
different
because he
recognizes the
classic signs
of an incipient
serial killer
in his own
personality,
and he's
created a rigid
set of rules to
follow to keep
his darker
nature, the one
he calls Mr
Monster in
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check. But John
discovers it's
the personality
traits he so
fears that put
him in the best
position to
save the people
of his town
from a series
of horrific and
disturbing
killers...

Bulletin Tuxbury
Publishing LLC
Q: What’s the
opposite of a
“meet cute?” A:
Meeting a
handsome guy at
the very moment
you’re breaking
out in hives all
over your body.
The mysterious
allergic reaction I
have at the
hockey game is
terrifying. But it’s
just a little less
terrifying when a

big, strong
equipment
manager for the
Brooklyn Bruisers
saves the day.
That’s how I meet
James “Jimbo”
Carozza. When
I’m alone and
frightened, he gets
me the help I
need, and delivers
me safely to the
emergency room.
Too bad I didn’t
even get his
number. *********
For more Brooklyn
Hockey books,
see: Brooklynaire
Overnight
Sensation
Superfan Sure
Shot Bombshells
Rookie Move Hard
Hitter Pipe Drams
********* For fans
of: Helena
Hunting, Elle
Kennedy, Tessa

Bailey, Catherine
Gayle, Avon Gale,
Toni Aleo, Kristen
Callihan, LJ Shen,
Colleen Hoover,
Corinne Michaels,
Jana Aston,
Karina Halle,
Meghan March,
Jay Crownover,
Anna Todd,
Geneva Lee,
Audrey Carlan, Jill
Shalvis, Helen
Hoang, Christina
Lauren, Kristan
Higgins, Sally
Thorne, Vi
Keeland,
Penelope Ward,
Debbie
Macomber, Nora
Roberts, Maisey
Yates, Sarah
Mayberry, Elle
Kennedy, Lauren
Blakely, Susan
Mallery, Penny
Reid, Julia Kent,
Kelly Jamieson,
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Melanie Harlow,
Carrie Ann Ryan,
Kendall Ryan,
Kennedy Ryan,
Helen Hardt,
Meghan March,
Julia Kent, Meli
Raine, Sylvia Day,
Chelle Bliss,
Brenda Rothert,
Natasha Madison,
Kylie Scott,
Helena Hunting,
Sloane Kennedy,
Penelope Sky,
Elle Kennedy, K.A.
Linde, Nana
Malone, Jami
Davenport, Jaci
Burton, Penelope
Sky, Helen Hardt,
E.L. James, Anna
Todd, Chelle Bliss,
Kendall Ryan,
Kennedy Fox,
Breakaway.
Storylines in this
book: hockey
romance, sports
romance,

opposites attract,
Brooklyn, Italian
American hero,
Chinese American
heroine, giggles
over pizza and a
hockey team who
just won't quit.
I Don't Want To Kill
You Springer
Summer nights and
star-crossed lovers!
From USA Today
bestselling author
Sarina Bowen. Once
upon a time, he gave
me a summer of
friendship, followed
by one perfect night.
We shared a lot
during our short
time together. But he
skipped a few crucial
details. I didn’t
know he was a rock
star. I didn’t know
his real name.
Neither of us knew
I’d get pregnant.
And I sure never

expected to see him
again. Five years
later, his tour bus
pulls up in Nest Lake,
Maine. My little
world is about to be
shattered by loud
music and the
pounding of my own
foolish heart. *****
Perfect for fans of:
Helena Hunting, Elle
Kennedy, Catherine
Gayle, Avon Gale,
Toni Aleo, Kristen
Callihan, LJ Shen,
Mona Kasten,
Corinne Michaels,
Jana Aston, Karina
Halle, Meghan
March, Jay
Crownover, Anna
Todd, Geneva Lee,
Audrey Carlan, Jill
Shalvis, Suzanne
Brockmann, Helen
Hoang, Christina
Lauren, Kristan
Higgins, Sally
Thorne, Penelope
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Sky, Vi Keeland,
Penelope Ward,
Debbie Macomber,
Nora Roberts,
Maisey Yates, Sarah
Mayberry, Elle
Kennedy, Lauren
Blakely, Susan
Mallery, Penny Reid,
Julia Kent, Kelly
Jamieson, Melanie
Harlow, Carrie Ann
Ryan, Kendall Ryan,
Kennedy Ryan,
Helen Hardt,
Meghan March, Julia
Kent, Meli Raine,
Sylvia Day, Chelle
Bliss, Brenda Rothert,
Natasha Madison,
Kylie Scott, Helena
Hunting, Sloane
Kennedy, Penelope
Sky, Elle Kennedy,
K.A. Linde, Nana
Malone, Jami
Davenport, Jaci
Burton, Penelope
Sky, Helen Hardt,
E.L. James, Anna

Todd, Chelle Bliss,
Kendall Ryan,
Kennedy Fox, Kylie
Scott, Devney Perry
and Rebecca Yarros.
Keywords:
contemporary
romance, hush note
series, rockstar
romance, rock stars,
rock star romance,
rockstars, first in a
series, accidental
pregnancy, secret
baby, mistaken
identity, friends to
lovers.
Geological
Survey Water-
supply Paper
Penguin
The photos in
this edition are
black and white.
Mitsubishi's
4G63t engine is
among the most
powerful
engines ever in
the sport-

compact world.
It's not
uncommon to
find one of these
four-cylinder,
iron-block, alumi
num-headed,
2-liter
turbocharged
monsters making
more than 1,000
horsepower with
the right
modifications
and tuning - well
above the
200-300 hp
produced in the
factory-made
engines. Bolted
into such cars as
the Mitsubishi
Lancer
Evolution,
Eclipse, and
Galant, and the
Eagle Talon and
Plymouth Laser,
the 4G63t has
more than a cult
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following among
sport-compact
enthusiasts, who
know and
respect this
engine's
immense
performance
potential at the
track or on the
street. Up until
now, in-depth
performance
information on
the 4G63t has
been hard to
find. For this
book, author
Robert Bowen
went straight to
the source,
Robert Garcia of
Road/Race
Engineering in
Santa Fe
Springs,
California. RRE
is the most well-
known and
respected

Mitsubishi turbo
performance
shop in the
United States,
and Garcia is its
in-house engine
builder.
Mitsubishi
enthusiasts will
benefit from
Garcia's
expertise and be
able to build
better, stronger
engines than
ever before.
"How to Build M
ax-Performance
Mitsubishi 4G63t
Engines" covers
every system
and component
of the engine,
including the
turbocharger
system and
engine
management.
More than just a
collection of tips

and tricks, this
book includes a
complete history
of the engine
and its evolution,
an identification
guide, and
advice for
choosing engine
components and
other parts.
Profiles of
successful built-
up engines show
the reader
examples of
what works, and
the book
includes helpful
guidance for
choosing your
own engine
building path.
Personalized
Radiation Therapy:
Guided with Imaging
Technologies
Rowman &
Littlefield
The dreamiest player
on the Moo U hockey
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team hangs a flyer on
the bulletin board, and
I am spellbound: Rent
a boyfriend for the
holiday. For $25, I
will be your
Thanksgiving date. I
will talk hockey with
your dad. I will bring
your mother flowers. I
will be polite, and
wear a nicely ironed
shirt… Now everyone
knows it’s a bad idea
to introduce your long-
time crush to your
messed-up family.
But I really do need a
date for
Thanksgiving, even if
I’m not willing to say
why. So I tear his
phone number off of
that flyer… and
accidentally entangle
our star defenseman
in a ruse that neither
of us can easily
unwind. Because
Weston's family is
even nuttier than
mine. He needs a date,
too, for the most

uncomfortable holiday
engagement party
ever thrown. There
will be hors d'oeuvre.
There will be faked
PDA. And there will
be pro-level
awkwardness…
Boyfriend is a full-
length book for
Weston and Abbi!
******* Readers also
enjoyed books by:
Helena Hunting, Elle
Kennedy, Ali
Hazelwood, Tessa
Bailey, Colleen
Hoover, Lauren
Blakely, Kristen
Callihan, Corinne
Michaels, Jana Aston,
Karina Halle, Meghan
March, Jay
Crownover, Anna
Todd, Jami
Davenport, Audrey
Carlan, Jill Shalvis,
Helen Hoang,
Christina Lauren,
Sally Thorne, Vi
Keeland, Penelope
Ward, Debbie
Macomber, Nora

Roberts, Maisey
Yates, Sarah
Mayberry, Elle
Kennedy, Lauren
Blakely, Susan
Mallery, Penny Reid,
Julia Kent, Kelly
Jamieson, Melanie
Harlow, Carrie Ann
Ryan, Kendall Ryan,
Kennedy Ryan, Helen
Hardt, Meghan
March, Julia Kent,
Meli Raine, Sylvia
Day, Chelle Bliss,
Brenda Rothert,
Natasha Madison,
Kylie Scott, Sloane
Kennedy, Penelope
Sky, Elle Kennedy,
K.A. Linde, Jami
Davenport, Jaci
Burton, Penelope Sky,
Helen Hardt, E.L.
James, Anna Todd,
Chelle Bliss, Kendall
Ryan, K Webster,
Sierra Simone, Mia
Sosa, Kat Mizera.
Storylines in this
book: fauxmance,
fake boyfriend,
holiday dating,
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holiday romance,
pretend boyfriend,
college romance, new
adult romance.
Her Royal Spyness
BQB Publishing
Georgie is back and
hanging the stockings
with care when a
murder interrupts her
Christmas cheer in
this all-new
installment in the
New York Times
bestselling Royal
Spyness series from
Rhys Bowen.
Georgie is excited for
her first Christmas as
a married woman in
her lovely new home.
She suggests to her
dashing husband,
Darcy, that they have
a little house party,
but when Darcy
receives a letter from
his aunt Ermintrude,
there is an abrupt
change in plans. She
has moved to a house
on the edge of the
Sandringham estate,

near the royal family,
and wants to invite
Darcy and his new
bride for Christmas.
Aunt Ermintrude hints
that the queen would
like Georgie nearby.
Georgie had not
known that Aunt
Ermintrude was a
former lady-in-
waiting and close
confidante of her
royal highness. The
letter is therefore
almost a royal request,
so Georgie, Darcy,
and their Christmas
guests: Mummy,
Grandad, Fig, and
Binky all head to
Sandringham. Georgie
soon learns that the
notorious Mrs.
Simpson, mistress to
the Prince of Wales,
will also be in
attendance. It is now
crystal clear to
Georgie that the
Queen expects her to
do a bit of spying.
There is tension in the

air from the get-go,
and when Georgie
pays a visit to the
queen, she learns that
there is more to her
request than just some
simple eavesdropping.
There have been a
couple of strange
accidents at the estate
recently. Two
gentlemen of the royal
household have died
in mysterious
circumstances and
another has been shot
by mistake during a
hunt. Georgie begins
to suspect that a
member of the royal
family is the real
target but her
investigation will put
her new husband and
love of her life,
Darcy, in the
crosshairs of a killer.
Reconsidering
Elizabeth Bowen’s
Shorter Fiction
Tuxbury Publishing
LLC
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Here is young Sam
Clemens—in the
world, getting
famous, making
love—in 155
magnificently edited
letters that trace his
remarkable self-
transformation from
a footloose,
irreverent West
Coast journalist to a
popular lecturer and
author of The
Jumping Frog, soon
to be a national and
international
celebrity. And on
the move he
was—from San
Francisco to New
York, to St. Louis,
and then to Paris,
Naples, Rome,
Athens,
Constantinople,
Yalta, and the Holy
Land; back to New
York and on to
Washington; back to

San Francisco and
Virginia City; and
on to lecturing in
Ohio, Michigan,
Pennsylvania, and
New York.
Resplendent with
wit, love of life,
ambition, and
literary craft, this
new volume in the
wonderful Bancroft
Library edition of
Mark Twain's
Letters will delight
and inform both
scholars and general
readers. This
volume has been
supported by the
National
Endowment for the
Humanities, the
Mark Twain
Foundation, Jane
Newhall, and The
Friends of The
Bancroft Library.
AEC Uranium
Procurement

Program Univ of
California Press
Elizabeth Bowen and
the Dissolution of the
Novel argues that the
Anglo- Irish writer
Elizabeth Bowen
(1899-1973) is one of
the most important,
though undervalued,
practitioner of the
twentieth-century
novel in English.
This is an innovative
study with significant
implications for
contemporary critical
and theoretical
writing. The authors
contend that Bowen's
work calls for a
radically new
conception of
criticism and theory -
and of the novel
itself.
The Charles Ferry
Family in America
(Feret, Ferry, Ferre,
Fere, Ferrey,
Ferree) Cartech
A royal wedding
brings Lady
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Georgiana Rannoch to
Transylvania and
lands her in a truly
draining state of
affairs in the fourth
mystery in the New
York Times
bestselling Royal
Spyness series.
London, 1932. With
her hateful brother
Binky in town,
Georgie has been
desperately seeking an
escape. So when an
invitation from the
Queen of England
arrives asking her to
represent the royals at
a wedding in Transylv
ania—legendary home
of vampires—she's
delighted to accept.
But when the bride
starts acting a little
batty and a prominent
wedding guest is
poisoned, something
must be done lest the
couple's vows become
"till undeath do they
part..."
Index of Patents

Issued from the
United States Patent
Office Tuxbury
Publishing LLC
“Laugh! Cry! G-A-S-
P!" This heart-
wrenching and
triumphant love story
is a tale of advocacy
and caregiving.
Donna's husband,
David, stumbled into
their bedroom, his
hand covering a
blood-filled eye from
a brain hemorrhage.
Donna called 9-1-1.
David slipped into a
coma. At that
moment, Donna was
thrust onto the path
of caregiver for her
best friend and the
love of her life. In her
debut memoir, Donna
shares how a
neurosurgeon said
that David would
make a "great organ
donor." She writes of
arrogant doctors,
uncaring visitors,
insensitive

ambulance drivers,
and problematic
nurses. She also tells
of the many
compassionate
doctors, nurses,
therapists, staff,
strangers, family
members, and friends
who helped them on
their journey. Donna
compellingly
describes her ability
to appear positive as
she experiences the
horror of making life-
or-death decisions. As
her world crashes, she
credits laughter as her
lifesaver. More than
thirteen years later,
Donna and David are
living a "new normal"
together.
Heavy Issues
Frontiers Media SA
Steering clear of
relationships has
never been difficult
for demolitions
expert Cole Bowen,
but now, with his
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brother's engagement
sending the female
population into full-
blown hysterics and
the town of Alden's
month-long
festivities not
helping matters, he
finds himself in hell.
When he discovers
Christine Sheridan,
Alden's new
resident--and the
object of all his wet
dreams--has sworn
off relationships and
is going to hire a
gigolo to get
professionally laid,
he decides to kill
two birds with one
stone. Christy is
"so" not drinking
again. Thanks to
Jose Cuervo she has
her friends signing
her up for stud
conventions and
Cole frigging
Bowen offering sex

in exchange for fake
dates, which is so
out of the question it
isn't even funny. She
knows the
domineering man
will push her
boundaries, and
after battling all her
life with self-esteem
issues, she isn't
ready for that. Too
bad he won't take no
for an answer. Cole
is determined to
strip away all of her
defenses but refuses
to lower his ever-
present walls, so
when Christy
realizes she wants
more, she's left with
only two options:
walk away, or crack
his shield--and risk
her heart in the
process.
Hearings
Tuxbury
Publishing LLC

Reconsidering
Elizabeth Bowen’s
Shorter Fiction:
Dead Reckoning
focuses on
Elizabeth Bowen's
representations of
violence against
the self and others.
Heather Levy
examines the
complicity of
landscape and the
implications of
mayhem, murder,
and suicide in The
Collected Stories
of Elizabeth
Bowen (2006)
edited by Angus
Wilson and The
Bazaar and Other
Stories (2008)
edited by Alan
Hepburn. It
introduces five
previously
unpublished short
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story fragments and
two nearly
complete stories
from The
Elizabeth Bowen
Collection at The
Harry Ransom
Research Center.
Levy argues that
Bowen's shorter
fiction is a quixotic
celebration of
moral
transgression,
crime without
punishment, and
suicide without
mourners. Bowen's
compassionate
response to
offenders and
violence
anticipated the
Perpetrator
Trauma movement
in the United
States. Her
innovations with

the freedom of the
short story
produced an
uncanny narration
of violence. This
book integrates the
entirety of the
scholarship on
Bowen's short
stories in a clear
and original
manner and offers
a synthetic and
compelling
excavation of
Bowen's
unpublished short
stories.
Four Funerals
and Maybe a
Wedding Penguin
THE FIRST
ROYAL
SPYNESS
MYSTERY! The
New York Times
bestselling author
of the Molly

Murphy and
Constable Evan
Evans mysteries
turns her attentions
to “a feisty new
heroine to delight a
legion of
Anglophile
readers.”* London,
1932. Lady
Victoria Georgiana
Charlotte Eugenie,
34th in line for the
English throne, is
flat broke. She's
bolted Scotland,
her greedy brother,
and her fish-faced
betrothed. London
is a place where
she'll experience
freedom, learn life
lessons aplenty, do
a bit of spying for
HRH—oh, and find
a dead Frenchman
in her tub. Now
her new job is to
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clear her long
family name...
God Rest Ye, Royal
Gentlemen Anchor
Wickedly sexy James
Bowen is a bad boy
of the highest
order--tattoos and
attitude
included--which
unfortunately ranks
way up on Tate's not-
a-chance-in-hell list,
right there along with
skydiving naked over
Teheran and juggling
Ebola vials just for
kicks. But what the
heck, she's on
holiday, the guy is
absolutely
irresistible, and she
needs to unplug from
her life. With her dad
and brother gone,
Tate is left to deal
with the family
restaurant, which is
fast going down the
drain. Her employees
are acting up, her
boyfriend has bailed

out, and her very own
private stalker is
emailing her to death
with lovely threats of
doom, fire, and
dismemberment. So
yeah, maybe a little
holiday fling is in
order. Strictly sex
though, and no follow-
up whatsoever. Once.
Just once. She hadn't
counted on her take-
charge holiday fling
having an opinion of
his own and
stubbornly sticking
around, before "and
after" the sex, making
himself at home in her
life. There is
definitely more to
James than meets her
prejudiced eye, and
even if she's not ready
to look deeper, James
isn't prepared to
permit her not to.
Royal Flush
Tuxbury Publishing
LLC
In the days leading
up to her wedding to

Darcy O'Mara, Lady
Georgiana Rannoch
takes on the
responsibilities of a
grand estate, but
proving she can run a
household just may be
the death of her in the
new Royal Spyness
Mystery from the
New York Times
bestselling author of
On Her Majesty's
Frightfully Secret
Service. If only Darcy
and I had eloped!
What I thought would
be a simple wedding
has been transformed
into a grand affair,
thanks to the
attendance of the
queen, who has
offered up the
princesses as
bridesmaids. Silly me!
I thought that
withdrawing from the
royal line of
succession would
simplify my life. But
before Darcy and I tie
the knot in front of
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queen and country, we
have to find a place to
live as man and wife...
House hunting turns
out to be a pretty grim
affair. Just as we start
to lose hope, my
globetrotting
godfather offers us his
fully staffed country
estate. Mistress of
Eynsleigh I shall be!
With Darcy off in
parts unknown, I head
to Eynsleigh alone,
only to have my hopes
dashed. The grounds
are in disarray and the
small staff is
suspiciously
incompetent. Not to
mention the gas tap
leak in my bedroom,
which I can only
imagine was an
attempt on my life.
Something rotten is
afoot--and bringing
the place up to snuff
may put me six feet
under before I even
get a chance to walk
down the aisle...

Gold Revitalization
Penguin
John Ferry, oldest
son of Charles and
Sarah (Harmon)
Ferry, was born 6
Nov. 1662, at
Springfield,
Massachusetts, and
died 23 Dec. 1745.
Domestic Gold
Production
Hachette UK
Secrets, desires,
and exquisite pie.
It’s all in a day’s
work at The
Company.
Growing up, I was
the rough guy
from the wrong
neighborhood who
couldn’t catch a
break. Posy was
the pampered girl
I tried to impress.
But all she gave
me was a single
kiss before I had

to skip town. Now
I’m back, and the
tables are turned.
Posy runs a
struggling pie
shop. I’m the VP
of a secretive
billion-dollar
security company.
Not that I can tell
her. There’s a
murderer on the
loose in New
York, and he
seems to spend a
lot of time at
Posy’s shop. It’s
my job to identify
him before he can
harm a hair on her
pretty head. Going
undercover as
Posy’s new barista
wasn’t my idea. I
don’t even drink
coffee. But now I
have to call her
“boss,” and do
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everything the
curvy perfectionist
asks of me. I’d
forgotten how
much we infuriate
each other, and
that she somehow
fills me with both
irritation and
desire in the same
breath. There’s
nobody more
skilled at stealth
ops than me. I can
bring this killer
down. Right after I
take a cold shower.
And just as soon as
I figure out how to
make a skinny
peppermint latte
with milk poured
in the shape of a
kitten... ******* I
adored Loverboy!
With laugh-out-
loud moments,
sexy banter,

suspense, and
sizzling chemistry,
I couldn't put it
down. USA Today
bestselling author
Lexi Ryan Good
lord I loved this.
How does one
author consistently
write so many
good books?
Gunnar and Posy
were such stellar
characters. Star-
crossed Book Blog
Praise for the
series: Sarina
Bowen is my
favorite
contemporary
romance author
and Moonlighter is
the latest example
of why! A sexy,
smart and
heartwarming
modern love story
full of heat, banter,

hot athletes, strong
women and lots of
twists and turns.
New York Times
bestselling author
Lauren Blakely
Sarina Bowen has
done it again! Alex
and Eric's
chemistry is off the
charts! USA
Today bestselling
author Nana
Malone Sarina
Bowen's sexiest
hero yet! New
York Times
bestselling author
Elle Kennedy A
sexy hockey
player, a security
firm with super
secretive tech
gadgets, a
childhood friend
who could be so
much more, some
misunderstandings,
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a great big mystery,
and some very
steamy chemistry.
Really, what more
could you want?
The Book Hookup
Sexy, funny, even
a little bittersweet,
Moonlighter is a
terrific kickoff to a
new series. Daily
Waffle An
abundance of
romance, heat,
humour, secrets
and duplicity.
Totally Booked
Blog This offshoot
from her Brooklyn
Bruisers boys
takes on an air of
mystery and
intrigue while still
delivering the hot
and heavy
romance I've come
to adore. Hopeful
Reads Such an

adorable story! Ro
mantic-Suspense-
Comedy at its best.
Bianca, BJ's Book
Blog My new
favorite!
Relentless
Romance *******
For fans of: Helena
Hunting, Elle
Kennedy,
Catherine Gayle,
Avon Gale, Toni
Aleo, Kristen
Callihan, LJ Shen,
Mona Kasten,
Corinne Michaels,
Jana Aston, Karina
Halle, Meghan
March, Jay
Crownover, Anna
Todd, Geneva Lee,
Audrey Carlan, Jill
Shalvis, Suzanne
Brockmann, Helen
Hoang, Christina
Lauren, Kristan
Higgins, Sally

Thorne, Vi
Keeland, Penelope
Ward, Debbie
Macomber, Nora
Roberts, Maisey
Yates, Sarah
Mayberry, Elle
Kennedy, Lauren
Blakely, Susan
Mallery, Penny
Reid, Julia Kent,
Kelly Jamieson,
Melanie Harlow,
Carrie Ann Ryan,
Kendall Ryan,
Kennedy Ryan,
Helen Hardt,
Meghan March,
Julia Kent, Meli
Raine, Sylvia Day,
Chelle Bliss,
Brenda Rothert,
Natasha Madison,
Kylie Scott,
Helena Hunting,
Sloane Kennedy,
Penelope Sky, Elle
Kennedy, K.A.
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Linde, Nana
Malone, Jami
Davenport, Jaci
Burton, Penelope
Sky, Helen Hardt,
E.L. James, Anna
Todd, Chelle Bliss,
Kendall Ryan,
Kennedy Fox,
Susan Stoker, Jo
Raven, Jennifer
Ryan, Linda
Howard, Kristen
Ashley, Dale
Mayer, Katee
Robert. Keywords:
romantic suspense,
romantic hero,
bodyguard
romance,
protection agency,
protective hero,
alpha hero, New
York City
romance,
billionaire
romance,
undercover

romance, urban
romance,
contemporary
romance, private
detective,
bodyguard.
Our Children's
Ancestors
One of Elizabeth
Bowen’s most artful
and psychologically
acute novels, The
House in Paris is a
timeless masterpiece
of nuance and
atmosphere, and
represents the very
best of Bowen’s
celebrated oeuvre.
When eleven-year-
old Henrietta arrives
at the Fishers’ well-
appointed house in
Paris, she is prepared
to spend her day
between trains looked
after by an old friend
of her
grandmother’s.
Henrietta longs to see
a few sights in the
foreign city; little

does she know what
fascinating secrets the
Fisher house itself
contains. For
Henrietta finds that
her visit coincides
with that of Leopold,
an intense child who
has come to Paris to
be introduced to the
mother he has never
known. In the course
of a single day, the
relations between
Leopold, Henrietta’s
agitated hostess
Naomi Fisher,
Leopold’ s
mysterious mother,
his dead father, and
the dying matriarch in
bed upstairs, come to
light slowly and
tantalizingly. And
when Henrietta leaves
the house that
evening, it is in
possession of the kind
of grave knowledge
usually reserved only
for adults.

Must Love
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Hockey
Only in my family
could a
professional
hockey player
earning seven
million dollars a
year be considered
a slacker. I’m at
the height of my
athletic career.
Yet my arrogant
brother is always
trying to recruit
me into the family
business: a global
security company
so secretive that I
don’t even know
its name. Pass,
thanks. I don’t
need a summer
job. But the jerk
ambushes me with
a damsel in
distress. That
damsel is Alex,
the competitive,

sassy girl I knew
when we were
kids. Now she’s a
drop-dead
gorgeous woman
in deep trouble. So
guess who’s on a
flight to Hawaii?
It’s going to be a
long week in
paradise. My job is
keeping Alex safe,
while her job is
torturing me with
her tiny bikinis. Or
maybe we’re
torturing each
other. It’s all snark
and flirting until
the threat against
Alex gets serious.
And this jock must
become her major
league protector.
Moonlighter is a
stand-alone novel.
No cliffhangers, no
prior experience

necessary.
Contains: hackers,
hockey players,
and a hotel room
with only one bed.
Sarina Bowen has
done it again! Alex
and Eric's
chemistry is off the
charts! USA
Today bestselling
author Nana
Malone Eric Bayer
is Sarina Bowen’s
sexiest hero yet!
New York Times
bestselling author
Elle Kennedy ------
-----------------------
----- For fans of:
Helena Hunting,
Elle Kennedy,
Catherine Gayle,
Avon Gale, Toni
Aleo, Kristen
Callihan, LJ Shen,
Mona Kasten,
Corinne Michaels,
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Jana Aston, Karina
Halle, Meghan
March, Jay
Crownover, Anna
Todd, Geneva Lee,
Audrey Carlan, Jill
Shalvis, Suzanne
Brockmann, Helen
Hoang, Christina
Lauren, Kristan
Higgins, Sally
Thorne, Penelope
Sky, Vi Keeland,
Penelope Ward,
Debbie Macomber,
Nora Roberts,
Maisey Yates,
Sarah Mayberry,
Elle Kennedy,
Lauren Blakely,
Susan Mallery,
Penny Reid, Julia
Kent, Kelly
Jamieson, Melanie
Harlow, Carrie
Ann Ryan, Kendall
Ryan, Kennedy
Ryan, Helen

Hardt, Meghan
March, Julia Kent,
Meli Raine, Sylvia
Day, Chelle Bliss,
Brenda Rothert,
Natasha Madison,
Kylie Scott,
Helena Hunting,
Sloane Kennedy,
Penelope Sky, Elle
Kennedy, K.A.
Linde, Nana
Malone, Jami
Davenport, Jaci
Burton, Penelope
Sky, Helen Hardt,
E.L. James, Anna
Todd, Chelle Bliss,
Kendall Ryan,
Kennedy Fox,
Julia Kent, Meli
Raine, Kristen
Callihan, Meghan
March, Meghan
Quinn, Rebecca
Yarros, Devney
Perry, Carrie Ann
Ryan, JD Robb,

Jill Shalvis.
Keywords: Hockey
romance, hockey
players, female
CEO, billionaires,
billionaire
romance, private
security,
bodyguards, sports
romance,
professional
hockey,
professional
hockey players,
sports romance
novel, hockey
romance novel,
protective hero,
alpha hero,
protective alpha
male, pregnant,
baby, accidental
pregnancy, hockey
player with baby,
fake romance, fake
boyfriend,
childhood friends,
friends to lovers,
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enemies to lovers,
hate to love.
Gold Revitalization
Includes GAO report
"Review of Selected
Aspects of the
Domestic Uranium
procurement
Program, AEC, June
1961" Mar. 1962 (p.
235-335).
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